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PAST POTENTATES

We would like to extend a thank you to all of you who have 
warmly welcomed our family to the Beja Shrine.  The route 
has been a unique and winding path for our family.  My 
late husband, Tom LaViolette, a good friend of Dennis 
Korth,  joined Beja about 15 years ago, at a ceremony with 
our daughters holding their twin bothers who were just 
learning to walk.  He unfortunately later passed away in 
2015 from kidney and bone cancer.  I remarried, and this 
gentleman, Tom Pflugardt. under the mentorship of 
Dennis Korth, joined Beja in 2019.  He is now our 2024 
Potentate.  Our family has been fortunate to have been 
part of this Shrine organization, and we appreciate all of 
the friendships along the way.   
 
From the welcoming of the ladies and gentlemen at 
meetings, a cruise in 2014 at the start of our Hillbilly unit, 
to the current year, it’s been a fun ride.  I want to thank 
ladies Gale Korth, Dawn Reece, Brenda VanderZanden, 
Carol Gerlach, Mary Habeck, Teddie Mitchell, Bonnie 
Vander Leest, and so many others that have welcomed 
and guided our family through the past years.  I have had 
the joy of riding an elephant into the arena for the circus, 
attending parades, MSA conventions, Potentate balls, 
picnics, and so much more.  Our children have also been 
warmly welcomed, with memories of our daughter Katie 
being greeted/startled by Jimbo the clown, the twins 
starting a meeting in order to complete a scout merit 
badge, and so on.   
 
We are looking forward to the 2024 year. Our motto of fun 
and fellowship for the Shriners should exist in all we do.  
We look forward to our monthly meetings, the MSA and 
Imperial meetings that will be ahead of us in 2024.  We 
also hope to grow our membership by welcoming others 
into our Shrine.   
 
I would also like to extend our thoughts and prayers to 
Hope Anderson and Blaine Goldner, as well as others with 
health/extenuating circumstances.  
 
Sincerely,  Elizbeth Melchert

Ladies



Welcome 
Nobles, Ladies, and Friends 
of the Beja Shrine 
 
Come and enjoy the music 
of Guitar Picking Manito-
woc WI native our very own 
Bobby Allen on Wednesday 
February 7, 2024 starting at 
4:00pm at the Beja Shrine. 
 
If you arrive by 4:00pm the 

fun begins as your first beverage is on the Potentate 
and you will be entered in a special early bird raffle. A 
chance to win meal tickets for the evening, free 
beverages of choice, 1oz silver coin and much more.  
All this by checking into Beja by 4:00pm.  This event is 
open to everyone including our Masonic brothers, 
families and friends of Beja. Please let Ann know if you 
are attending this event, I promise you will not be 
disappointed. 
 
Elizabeth and I are very honored to be the 2024 Potentate 
& Lady of the Beja Shrine. For the year we have a full 
schedule of FUN activities planned and we hope you all 
come out and enjoy them. As always, the activities are 
open to our Masonic brothers, families and friends.  Spead 
the word and invite them and who knows maybe we can 
get a few to join the Beja Shrine. 
 
As our gift to Beja, we have purchased 50 Fezzy the Bears 
to give to our first-time Shriner patients.They are also 
available to purchase at $20.00 each. See Ann or 
Potentate Tom for your purchase. 
 
On February 11, 2024 we will be hosting a Super Bowl 
Watch Party at Beja for all Nobles, Ladies, Family, Friends 
and Masonic brothers. Along with many raffles and give 
aways, Brats, Hamburgers, Salad & Chips will be served. 
Call Ann to make reservations. 
 
Elizabeth and I are already looking forward to attending 
2024 Imperial in Reno Nevada. Unfortunately, our time will 
be minimal in Reno due to some family commitments that 
recently came along. But if you would like to attend Imperial 
start with checking the buglers for more information on 
Reno from Imperial Potentate Ed Stoltz. We don't have a 
Beja trip committee to speak of but you have our blessings 
to put together a trip to Reno or elsewhere. Thank you in 
advance! 

As Potentate one of my personal goals is to reach out and 
bring in non-Shriners, showing them what we do. Having 
Fun Helping Kids! It gives me great pleasure to introduce 
our January 6th Public Installation and January 21st 
Gamblers Hockey Game photographer Sherry Lyn Nedens 
of www.dreamlitstudios.org photography Neenah WI.  
Sherry supports our Shrine and did a precise detailed 
outstanding job with our Beja Potentate and Lady pictures. 
Sherry is also instrumental with the Fox Valley Down 
Syndrome group and their fundraiser. 
 
Another new supporter is Jessica Hartjes's Company Little 
Lolli Shop of Appleton, WI. The company website is 
www.littlelollishop.com Jessica's company produced two 
different stylish headbands for us. It was my honor to 
represent the Beja Shrine attracting new supporters. 
 
For our monthly meetings I'm very happy to announce that 
our very own Rocking 2002 P.P. Freddy Beyer will be 
playing the piano for our entertainment. Freddy, Rock the 
Fez! 
 
P.P. Dennis Korth 2004 and P.P. Greg Habeck 2017 from 
the bottom of my heart Thank You for your outstanding 
service and leadership, using our Masonic and Shriner 
Values during our Public 2024 Installation.  
 
Fraternally,  Ill. Sir Tom Pflugardt  
Beja Potentate 2024  

Beja Bugler Articles 
Please submit your articles to: 

vickic93@centurytel.net 
Articles are due on the  

10th of each month 
The Bugler is produced monthly  

electronically and placed on  
Beja’s website. 

Continued in next column



Looking out our kitchen window at our beautiful snow 
covered lilac tree and then looking at the calendar.  The 
much wanted snow has finally arrived but looking at the 
calendar has brought memories of previous New Dublin 
parades.  It usually is a very large and a fun filled day 
however I don’t think Mother Nature checked the calendar 
when she scheduled this special parade.  The Krazy Kops 
usually dress preparing to walk that long parade.  The 
family rides in the jail and wave at the folks and also dress 
accordingly.  Being females and always cold we have 
extra blankets in the back with us.  As it got closer to step 
off time it became colder.  One special Kop planned on 
walking so dressed accordingly.  Another Kop planned on 
driving with the heater in the cab and knew how to dress 
for that.  With the cold weather all of the “walking” Kops 
rode in the back, borrowed the blankets, and still “noticed” 
how cold it was.  Now Mother  Nature please look at the 
calendar when you are scheduling the weather this year. 
  
The Krazy Kops are wishing you a HAPPY NEW YEAR 
and hope you support Beja Units and their projects. 
Dick Andres, Chief 
 
Fraternally, Dick Andres, Chief Kop  
Theda Andres, Chief Kop Wife  
andresdt@att.net or 920-358-7195

GREEN BAY SHRINE CLUB  
CRAIG LAES – PRESIDENT 

 
The Green Bay Shrine Club meets every Friday at the 
Stadium View Bar and Grill located at 1963 Holmgren 
Way in Green Bay.  Social time begins at 11:30am.  
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Fraternally,  
Greg Habeck P.P., Sec. 
greglhabeck@gmail.com  or  920-371-9050

Keep In Touch With Beja Events  
and much more with Beja weekly emails  

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST 
www.bejashriners.com 

Click on the link on the home page

Happy February Nobles: 
 
February is a month in which we 
are reminded of LOVE!  
 
BEJA Shriners, Ladies, families, 
and friends, we are blessed with 
our noble cause of changing and 
improving lives. This work is best 
accomplished with purity of heart 
and love for our fellow man.  
 

After reviewing the 2024 calendar, we have an abundance 
of chances to come together for fun events (looks like 
there's something for everyone).  Let's "ROCK THE FEZ" 
this month!  
 
We Pray: 
Supreme Architect of the Universe, we thank You for the 
beautiful gift of love. We pray for Your help in sustaining 
and growing our relationships so that we may always be 
surrounded by love and peace. Send us Your spirit of joy 
and understanding so we may always work together to 
create a robust and lasting bond. 
 
“May your love abound more and more in knowledge and 
depth of insight, so that you may be able to discern what 
is best and may be pure and blameless for the day of 
Christ, filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes 
through Jesus Christ—to the glory and praise of God.” 
(Philippians 1:9-11, NIV) 
AMEN 
 
Joke of the Month: 
Why didn’t Han Solo enjoy his steak dinner? It was 
Chewie. (say this joke to our Illustrious Sir for a free 
meeting raffle ticket) 
 
Yours in the faith, 
Elton J. Gofoe, Chaplain



RelyCo, Inc.RelyCo, Inc.
C o n t r a c t o r s

++

Peninsula Shrine Club 

“The Club with Class” 
JAY HERBST – PRESIDENT    

The Peninsula Shrine Club will not meet in February. See 
you in March! 
 
Fraternally,   
Greg Habeck, Secretary / Treasurer 
greglhabeck@gmail.com or 920-371-9050

OCONTO 
SHRINE CLUB 

 
Oconto County Shrine Club’s meeting will be held on 
February 8th, at Wouter’s Front in Suamico (3171 School 
Ln). Drinks and attitude adjustments at 6pm and dinner at 
7pm.  We hope to see you there.  
 
Fraternally Yours, Nick Brosig, President 
Vernon Vander Leest, Secy/Treas.

Daylight Savings  
Time Begins 

Sunday, March 10th, 2024

CONSIDER ADVERTISING! 
Shriners! If you own a business your company 
should consider advertising in the Beja Bugler. 

 
 It reaches all Beja Nobles in the state of 

Wisconsin and we offer very attractive rates.  
 

If you are interested in advertising,  
contact Ann in the Beja office, (920) 498-1985,  

or  email bejashrine@new.rr.com.

Hey Nobles! Beja’s Best Circus shines May 4 & 5, 2024 at 
the Green Bay Resch Center. 
  
YOU are needed.  Much planning & preparation requires 
your help before the Carden International Circus rolls into 
Green Bay on Friday, May 3rd.  Please volunteer to assist 
with tasks to prepare for the big show. 
  
Volunteer for selling ads.  When 200 Nobles sell three 
quarter page ads, our dollar income could increase by 
$30,000.  That may lessen the need for the dues increase 
that the Divan is discussing. 
  
Volunteers are needed to prepare the Noble ticket packets 
for mailing.  These packets include 8 adult tickets for $80 
(which is a 50% reduction from the normal $20 per adult 
ticket).  We appreciate all Nobles and Ladies participation 
“Many hands make light work.” 
  
Our newly elected Oriental Guide has volunteered to 
contact all Clubs and Parade Units for their circus program 
ads.  Thank you, Mike Moen. 
  
Beja will shine again.  Thank you.     
Fraternally, Dennis Korth P. P. Circus Chairman 
dmkorth@tds.net 



I hope everyone is finally enjoying some of  what we might 
call winter Wonderland. As I’ve stated before writing some 
of the articles ahead of time does not always make them 
as current or up-to-date as you would like them. 
 
Green Bay Chapter Order of DeMolay would like to thank 
Beja Shrine for the opportunity to serve the meals. The 
Chapter would like to say congratulations to the new 
Potentate of Beja Shrine. The Chapter is looking forward 
to its new term and new Master Counselor. There will be 
new activities and a variety of new programs this year. The 
Chapter is also looking forward to sweetheart weekend in 
February. Where the state will elect a new State 
Sweetheart. It will also afford an opportunity for new 
members to attend the DeMolay degrees. 
 
 
Bethel 32 Job’s Daughters would also like to say 
congratulations to the new Potentate of Beja Shrine. The 
Bethel is in a status of change at the moment. They are 
looking to try some new activities and events this year. 
They are also concerned over one of their members. 
Please keep the Anderson family in your prayers. 
 
Thank you again for all that you as Shriner do for the 
youth. If it means attending a meeting. Helping with a 
fundraising event. Or even thinking about a new member 
for one of the groups. Thank you. 
  
Fraternally,  Charles Clarage 
Youth Committee Chairman

THE YOUTH CORNER

The Youth  
ADVENTURES
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Welcome Nobles and Ladies, 
 
The Appleton Shrine Club meets every 2nd & 4th Friday of 
the month at Mark's Eastside starting at 11:30am (order 
off the menu). 
 
Fraternally, 
Greg Scanlon, President 
Tom Pflugardt, Vice President 
Dennis Korth, Treasurer

AJEB TEMPLE NO. 156 
 DAUGHTERS OF THE 

NILE   
              Terry Schneider, Queen 
                     920-883-5448 

   Carters2052@sbcglobal.net 
 
               Sarah Mobroten, PQ 
         ajebtempleno156@gmail.com 
  

        Mary Habeck, Princess Banker 
              Mhhabeck@gmail.com 

 
Happy Winter! 
 
I hope everyone is enjoying 
the mild winter in Wisconsin 
thus far! I’m sure the cold 
winds and snow for the 
season are just around the 
corner. Ajeb No. 156 is 
“dark” these winter months. 
We are reenergizing for 
when we meet again as a 
group in March.  
 

I am looking back over my term as Queen of Ajeb Temple, 
and I realize I could not have been successful without the 
support of my fellow Ajeb Ladies of the Household. In 
particular, one individual has helped me navigate through 
this year, and without her leadership, I think I would have 
struggled. There are many members who work behind the 
scenes at Ajeb to make our group successful, but one lady 
in particular has demonstrated her dedication and 
commitment to Ajeb and Daughters of the Nile since she 
has joined our group. That person is Ajeb’s Princess 
Recorder, Sarah Mobroten, PQ. Sarah exemplifies the 
essence of volunteerism when it comes to Masonic 
organizations. She’s active in leadership roles in the youth 
groups, Job’s Daughters and DeMolay. She is a dual 
member in Daughters of the Nile and holds offices in both 
Ajeb No. 156 and Mat-Sha No. 62. Sarah willingly offers 
her time, skills and resources to assist these organizations 
because of her belief in helping others. Her commitment 
to the cause of Shriners Children's is unequivocal. Thank 
you, Sarah, for all you do to make Ajeb a successful 
temple. Your guidance and keeping us in task is much 
appreciated! Let’s give a shout out for Sarah! 
 
Peace, Grace, Love,  
Terry Schneider, Queen 2023-2024



 

 Uniting Stronger Than Ever: 
Beja's Call for More in 2024! 

 
As we step into 2024 with optimism and resolve, it's 
time for us to come together, stronger and more 
united than ever before. Let's make this a year of 
growth, connection, and shared triumphs! 
 
A Reflection on 2023: 
 
The past year presented us with both challenges and 
heartaches, as we bid farewell to twenty-two beloved 
members, ten through death, nine who chose to 
leave Beja and three to non-payment. While our 
temple felt the impact of these losses, it's essential to 
remember the spirit that binds us remains unbroken. 
In their honor, let's turn adversity into an opportunity 
for renewal and growth. 
 
Rising from Adversity: 
 
In the face of these challenges, Beja stands tall, 
resilient, and ever ready to embrace new members. 
We are a family, and families thrive when they grow. 
It's time for each of us to extend that inviting hand, to 
welcome fresh faces and diverse perspectives into 
our fold. 
 
2024: Our Year of Positive Growth! 
 
This year, our mission is clear: overcome the losses 
of 2023 and achieve a resounding positive gain in 
membership. It won't be easy, but together, we can 
achieve extraordinary things. Here's how you can 
play a crucial role: 
 
1. Extend the Hand of Friendship: 
Reach out to friends, acquaintances, and colleagues 
who share our values. 
 
Invite them to our events, share stories about what 
makes Beja special, and let them feel the warmth of 
our community. 
 

2. Participate and Engage: 
Attend our upcoming events and encourage friends 
and fellow members to do the same. 
The more vibrant our gatherings, the more 
appealing we become to potential new members. 
 
3. Mentorship Matters: 
Offer mentorship to new members, ensuring they 
feel welcomed, understood, and valued from day 
one. 
 
Sharing your Beja journey can inspire and guide 
them, fostering a sense of belonging. 
 
4. Spread the Beja Spirit: 
Leverage social media and personal networks to 
showcase the incredible community spirit of Beja. 
Share your fondest memories and proudest 
moments, illustrating why Beja is a family like no 
other. 
 
Together, We Thrive: 
 
As we embark on this journey together, let's 
remember that each member contributes to the 
tapestry of Beja's rich history. Our strength lies in 
our unity, our diversity, and our unwavering 
commitment to each other. 
 
2024 is our canvas, and with every new member, we 
paint a brighter, more vibrant future for Beja. Let's 
make it a year of not just rebuilding but of 
flourishing, where the echoes of our shared laughter 
and camaraderie resonate louder than ever before. 
Here's to a year of growth, unity, and making 2024 
the best chapter in Beja's storied history! 
 
Your Membership Committee

Continued in next cloumn

�Message�From��
the�Beja�Trustees 

A quick Thank You from your Beja Trustees to all those 
who donated to the capital improvement fund at the 
Parade To Glory.  
 
Your donation is appreciated so much and will help keep 
the wheels on the bus. Look for further improvements to 
our happy home.  
 
Fraternally, 
Mike Belanger, PP 



Ill. Sir Ben Rodgers, PP, has joined the Board of 
Governors in Chicago as an Associate Member, bringing 
valuable insights and expertise to our esteemed team. 
Congratulations, Ben, and welcome! 
 
The campus at Shriners Children’s Chicago is not immune 
to Chicago-area crime, and Administrator Craig McGhee 
has taken decisive action in response. McGhee addressed 
the escalating security instances since Thanksgiving, 
implementing proactive measures to ensure the safety of 
our community. The steps include enhanced security 
measures, increased presence, and collaboration with 
external partners. 
 
Currently, our dedicated staff is actively recruiting a 
hospitalist, and we are exploring the addition of an 
orthopedic hand specialist to bolster our craniofacial 
workload. These strategic moves align with our 
commitment to providing comprehensive and specialized 
care to our patients. 
 
Building on the success of last year's State of the Science 
meeting, we eagerly anticipate this year’s gathering at 
Georgia Tech to bring even more multi-center grants for 
groundbreaking research. Our commitment to advancing 
medical knowledge remains unwavering. 
 
Shriners Children’s Chicago is now accepting community 
referrals for rehabilitation services, marking a significant 
step in expanding our outreach. Additionally, we proudly 
hosted our first clinic serving migrant children, further 
underscoring our dedication to inclusive and accessible 
healthcare. 
 
In a bid to streamline our services, physicians and nurses 
are undergoing training on PICC line insertions. 
Previously, patients requiring this procedure were 
transferred via ambulance to UIC. By conducting these 
procedures in-house, we aim to provide a better 
experience for patients and families while realizing cost 
savings for the hospital. 
 
Dan Winter, along with his Office of Philanthropy team, set 
an ambitious goal of $6 million for 2023. We are thrilled to 
announce that not only did they meet this target, but they 
also exceeded expectations through their dedicated 
fundraising efforts. Congratulations to Dan, Kelly Miller, 
and Rose Proctor for your outstanding contributions. 

Chicago

Shriners Children's Chicago places the highest priority on 
welcoming new patients. If you are aware of a child who 
could benefit from the services provided by Shriners 
Children's, please encourage the child's family to reach 
out to Shriners Chicago directly at (773) 385-KIDS (5437) 
or they can call the national referral number at (800) 237-
5055. We are here to help and support those in need of 
our services. 
 
John Sage PP - Member, SC-Chicago Board 
Gary Fehl - Member, SC-Chicago Board  
Ben Rodgers PP  Associate Member, SC-Chicago

Continued in next column

WGA4KIDS 
Beja Shrine Chapter 

 
WGA4KIDS Beja Chapter will 
be meeting at Beja on 
Saturday February 10th at 
8:30am. Gene and Dawn 
Reece will be hosting a 

breakfast. A goodwill offering for breakfast will be accepted 
with proceeds going to the chapter. Please RSVP so we 
have enough food for all. Call or email Gene Reece at 
(920) 585-0994 or greecejr@aol.com.  
 
WGA4KIDS Beja Chapter is an organization for Women 
and Men. You do not need to be a Shriner or Shrine Lady 
to be a member of this group. The group supports Shriners 
Children’s Twin Cities through WGA4KIDS.  
 
WGA4KIDS provides toys and games for children being 
treated at our clinic. Additionally, they provide funding for 
specialized wheelchairs and adaptive equipment for 
children to be more mobile. Last year WGA4KIDS 
presented over $200,000 towards this effort. In December 
all patients and their siblings also get a Christmas bag full 
of goodie’s to take home for the holidays.  
 
WGA4KIDS-Beja Chapter meets quarterly splitting 
meetings between Green Bay and Appleton. If you have 
any specific questions, contact one of the chapter leaders.  
 
President-Dawn Reece 
Vice President-John VanLanen 
Secretary-Ann Mumm 
Treasurer-Gene Reece 
 
Fraternally,  
WGA4KIDS-Beja Chapter 

Stay Informed about all events at  
Beja and much more 

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST 
 www.bejashriners.com



Thanks to all for electing me to the officer line as the new 
Oriental Guide. I am proud, and humbled at the same time 
for this honor and responsibility. 

 
Thank you also for 
re-electing our 
recorder who helps 
to keep us all rolling 
in the same 
direction. Not an 
easy task. More like 
trying to herd cats. 
 
I am excited to now 
be working with Our 

new Potentate 
Illustrious Sir Tom 

Pflugardt as well as the entire strong officer line, to keep all 
of us on the path to success at Beja Shrine. 
 
Thank you to our Past Potentate Illustrious Sir Jake 
Sylvester, P.P. for everything you have done this past year 
for us all. 
 
Our future is so bright we’re all going to need sunglasses. 
 
Wishing you all good health and happiness  in the new 
year! 
 
Fraternally, 
Mike Moen, Oriental Guide

Beja Shrine 
Oriental Guide

Meet Mike’s family. Back row My son 
Tony, my nephew Chad, his wife Laurie. 
Front me and Chads daughter Mallory.

NO. 360, F&AM
Daylite

Jeff Andersen, PM, Worshipful Master 
(920) 366-4575 

 
Gary Fehl, PM, Secretary/Treasurer 

(920) 562-8086 
 
N.E.W. Daylite 360 is Green Bay’s only daytime Lodge. 
We meet once a month on the second Thursday at 10:00. 
We always have refreshments following the meeting. 
 
We welcome Brethren from all Lodges. If you work the 
second or third shift or are at the point in your life where 
you don't like to drive at night, consider N.E.W. Daylite 
Lodge!  
 
Brothers, if you need a ride to our meetings, please let us 
know, and we will ensure that you get to Lodge! We want 
to see you! 
 
Fraternally, Gary Fehl

Seeking�Webmaster��
Volunteer�Opportunity 

Attention web wizards! Beja Shriners need a new 
volunteer Webmaster to keep our WordPress 
website up-to-date. 

Our current webmaster is stepping back, and we're 
seeking a passionate web enthusiast to step into this 
vital role. If you're ready to volunteer your time and 
skills, please get in touch at bejashrine@new.rr.com 
or beja.public.relations@gmail.com.  Join us in 
supporting a worthy cause and ensuring our online 
presence shines! 

Greetings Nobles, Ladies and friends, 
 
I would love to start by thanking you for your confidence 
and support as I journey through the Divan of our Beja 
Shrine. we have collaborated already as we begin planning 
for driving Beja forward in 25. Let’s rock the fez together 
this year in support of or newest Illustrious sir Tom and 
then change gears a little as we come alive in 25! As many 
know I have a passion for Beja and Shriners international 
matched by my love of classic automotive designs. We will 
motor our way through an exciting new journey bringing 
our energies and talents together as we support our 
children worldwide.  
  
Fraternally yours,  Scott Maxon 
Chief Rabban Beja 2024

A�message�form�Beja’s�
Chief Rabban

Stay Informed about all events  
at Beja and much more 

JOIN OUR E-MAIL LIST 
 www.bejashriners.com



Richard Sealy 
Green Bay, 12/14/2023 

2/1, Dale L Lyndahl 
2/3, Craig Laes 
2/4, Richard Peterson 
2/5, Dale Vollrath 
2/5, Philip Weist 
2/5, Lawrence Larson 
2/5, Doug Winter  
2/5, Clayton Mc Hugh 
2/6, Andrew Werch Sr. 
2/10, David Gerlach 
2/10, Mark Rothe 

2/11, Thomas Wingert 
2/16, Matt Wright  
2/19, Michael Urban 
2/20, Pete Hennig 
2/20, Paul Bailey Jr. 
2/22, Jeff Lancelle 
2/22, Shane Senn 
2/23, Thomas Squires 
2/24, Mark Galloway 
2/24, Jack Guenthner 
2/26, Bob Capen 
2/26, Darren Jenerson 

February Birthdays!!

Lasagna, Garlic Bread , Fresh Green Salad 
Choice of Bleu Cheese or Hidden Valley Ranch 

Dressings, Plus Dessert... 
$15.00 per plate  

Call Ann at Beja to RSVP by Januaury 26th  
(920) 498-1985 

February�
      MEETING MENU 

Zor Shriners will be hosting the  
2024 Midwest Shrine Association  

Summer Session 
 in La Crosse, WI  

August 7th – 10th, 2024. 

Save
The Date!

Beja Chief Rabban Scott Maxon presents the Beja 2023 
Shrine Club of the Year the Northwoods Shrine Club at 
their annual holiday dinner in Eagle River. 

East West Shrine Bowl Watch Party 
Thursday, February 1, 2024 

RSVP to Ann (920) 498-1985



RAFFLES
Pre-Purchase your tickets to some of the raffles 
at the event. Super Saver Raffle Package $80
Tickets to 5 Raffles for the Price of 4!

SPONSORSHIPS
Help us support us by advertising at the event

Sponsor the Bar! $500
You'll be everyone's favorite person if you spon-
sor the Bar!  Banner with your name/business at 
the Bar!

Sponsor a Gun Board $250
Your support of a gun or other event board will 
"shoot" to the top with a banner

Sponsor the Silent Auction $250
Support the silent auction and your banner will 
silently attest to your support

Sponsor the Program $100
Advertise in the program and show your support

DINNER TICKET $85
One seat at the table. Entry at 6:00 PM.  
You can upgrade to VIP for additional $15

BRONZE TABLE $1,000
6 VIP Dinner Tickets, 1 Table Gun, 6 Door 
Prize Tickets, Program Mention

SILVER TABLE $1,600
8 VIP Dinner Tickets, 8 Super Saver 
Packages, 1 Table Guns, 8 Door Prize 
Tickets, Program Mention

GOLD TABLE $2,500
8 VIP Dinner Tickets, 8 Super Saver 
Packages, 2 Table Guns, 8 Door Prize 
Tickets, 8 Table Prizes, Program Mention, 
Banner in Main Hall

PLATINUM TABLE $4,000
8 VIP Dinner Tickets, 16 Super Saver 
Packages, 4 Table Guns, 8 Door Prize 
Tickets, 8 Table Prizes, Program Mention, 
Banner in Main Hall

About Us - Beja Shrine is a 501c10 Fraternal Organization. We 
are devoted to fun and fellowship. Proceeds from this Shrine 
activity benefit the Beja Shriners operations only. They 
do not benefit the Shriners Hospitals for Children

Purchase Tickets At: bejasportsnight.com

Join us on March 8th, 2024
Sport Related Raffles, Silent Auctions, Dinner and Drinks!

GUN RAFFLES • STEAK DINNER • OPEN BAR

Attend The Event
Doors open at 6:00pm • VIP at 5:00pm

1950 Bond Street, Green Bay, Wisconsin 54303
These options include entry to the event.

   For more information call Beja Sportsman’s Committee (920) 585-0994 
or purchase online at BEJASPORTSNIGHT.COM

 Beja Shrine 
Sportsman's Night

Beja Shrine 
Sportsman's Night



 February 2024
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

 
 

  
 

    
1 

7:00 pm  
Washington Lodge 

 
East West Shrine 
Bowl Watch Party 

at Beja

2 
Ground Hog Day 

11:30am GB Women 
 

11:30am Green Bay 
Shrine Club Meeting  

3   

4 
 

1:00pm Job’s 
Daughters

5 
  

7:00pm Order of 
Demolay 

 

 6 
 

5:00pm Trustee’s 
6:00pm Divan  

6:30 pm Roosevelt 

7 
 

Beja Shrine Open 
 Meeting 5:00pm 

 

8 
 10am NEW Daylite    7pm Warren Council  

Oconto Shrine 
Club Meeting 

9 
 

11:30am Green Bay 
Shrine Club Meeting 

 
Appleton Meeting 

11:30pm

10 
 

Bugler Articles  
are due

11  
 

Super�Bowl�
Watch�Partry

12 
 

 

13 
 

NO 
Peninsula Shrine 

Club meeting 
5:00pm

14  Happy 
Valentine’sDay  
7:00pm DesPeres 

Lodge 85 

15 
  

5:30pm Northwoods  
 

7:00pm Washington 

16 
 
 

11:30am Green Bay 
Shrine Club Meeting 

 

17 
 

18 
   

2:00pm Job’s 
Daughters

19 
Presidents Day 

 
7:00pm Order of 

Demolay

20 
 
 

6:30 pm Roosevelt  

21  
1:00 pm Daughters 

of the Nile 
 

5:30pm Scottish Rite 

22   
 

 6:00pm Krazy Kops 
& Inter- City meeting 

 
7:00pm Palestine

23 
 

11:30am Green Bay 
Shrine Club Meeting  

Appleton Meeting 
11:30am 

24 
 

           25 
 

26 
 

6:00pm Vet’s & 
Patriots Meeting 

27 
 

7pm Warren Council 
Chapter #8

28 
 

7:00pm DesPeres 
Lodge 85

29  
 

Winter MSA 
Starts

  

Beja Shrine  UPCOMING EVENT CALENDAR



800.848.5306 | 262.965.2111 | www.threepillars.org

Whether you join our community-based Wellness Connection, 
become a part of our team, or experience our full continuum

 of care, we welcome you.

Independent Living | Catered Assisted Living | Memory Care Skilled 
Nursing | Short-Term Rehabilitation | Wellness Connection

Lifestyle.     Value.     Trust.

MOVING? 
SEND US YOUR CHANGE OF ADDRESS 
WITH THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL TO 
 
Recorder 
Beja Shrine Temple aaonms 
1950 Bond Street 
Green Bay, WI 54303

UPCOMING 2024 ACTIVITIES 
For More Details: www.bejashriners.com 

 

February 2024 
Feb 1st - Watch Party at Beja. East/West Football Game, Frisco, TX 
Feb 7th - Beja open meeting (speaker Chicago Hospital) 
Feb 11th - Super Bowl Watch Party at Beja 
Feb 29th - Winter MSA - La Crosse, WI 

March 2024 
March 1st - Winter MSA - La Crosse, WI 
March 6th - Beja open meeting (speakers fron Valley Eye Assoc.) 
March 8th - Beja Sportsman Night 
March 15th - Tripoli Sportsman Night, Milwaukee 
March 24th - Breakfast with Easter Bunny at Beja  

April 2024 
April 3rd - Beja closed meeting 
April 17th - timber Rattlers Game 
April 27th - Beja Spring Ceremonial

REMINDER 
The Deadline for the 

BEJA BUGLER Articles 
for the March Issue is  
February10th, 2024

NON-PROFIT 
U.S. POSTAGE 

PAID 
PERMIT NO. 639 
GREEN BAY, WI


